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the use and growth of Social Networking within conservation.

Author: IIC
Year of publication: 2010
Volume: 16
Publisher: News in Conservation, International Institute for Conservation of Historic and Artistic
Works,
Place published: London
Abstract: This issue includes an important article on conserving Australian Aboriginal culture
and the issues of cultural and spiritual considerations that this raises, and the NiC interview
focuses on the use and growth of Social Networking within conservation.
Download PDF
Browse all Issues

https://www.iiconservation.org/sites/default/files/documents/2023-10/b2010_1.pdf
https://www.iiconservation.org/publications/nic

